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June 9, 2021

Food for Thought
“All the great things are simple, and many can be expressed in a 
single word: freedom, justice, honor, duty, mercy, hope.”  
~ Winston Churchill

Superintendent’s Corner
Thank you to our students, staff, and parents for your tremendous 
patience and understanding during the ever-shifting New York State 
Covid protocols.  A pattern seems to be developing where NYS offi-
cials make some type of vague statement and districts scramble to 
insert their own local interpretations.  The NYS officials then tend to 
become concerned with what they consider to be inappropriate inter-
pretations and more specific language tends to follow.  We have been 
working to get you the most accurate answers as early as possible in 
the process, and will continue to communicate as often as possible.  
At this point, the latest directive is that masks are required in the 
school buildings, but not outside.  Of course, students and staff are 
welcome to wear masks at any time and place they feel comfortable.

News from Deputy Superintendent 
Dr. Joseph Centamore in the Curriculum Office
This weekend Silas Wood and Stimson Middle School will be present-
ing High School Musical Jr.  in the Forum at Stimson Middle School.  

The performances are as follows:

Saturday, June 12th at 1 p.m. and 4 p.m. 
Sunday, June 13th at 1 p.m. and 4 p.m. 
 
Tickets are $10 each and can be purchased through the following link:
 
https://www.showtix4u.com/event-details/53940

The June examination schedules for Stimson Middle School and 
Walt Whitman High School are available on each school’s respective 
websites. Additionally, the Silas Wood adjusted June bell schedule is 
also posted on its website.

News from Assistant Superintendent for 
Business and District Operations Dr. Vito D’Elia
As our team prepares for the exciting transition to the Superintenden-
cy, we welcome you to reach out, share your ideas, and build upon 
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the relationships that have made us strong.  We want very much to 
watch, listen, and learn, and look forward to serving the students, 
staff, and parents of this community with every fiber of our being. 

News from Dr. James Wright, Supervisor of 
Physical Education, Health, Athletics & 
Recreation
This week we wrap up our spring sports season. We would like to 
thank our players, parents, and coaches for navigating this difficult 
and trying year.  We look forward to returning to regular season play 
next year, starting on August 23rd, for Whitman, and September 9th, 
for Stimson.   

If you’re looking for something for the kids to do this summer, why 
not consider one of the Wildcat Summer Camps. Coding/design, Sci-
ence or Sports.  All programs are held at Walt Whitman High School, 
and are open to children entering grades K-8.  We have many sports 
activities for everyone’s different interests. Please go to the district 
website for more information.   

News from Mr. John Murphy, 
Principal of Walt Whitman High School
As we start to close out the 2020-2021 school year, Walt Whitman 
High School would like to personally thank all its staff, students, and 
community members that made this year such a tremendous success. 
Given the barriers and obstacles that were placed in our path over the 
course of this year, our students have not allowed themselves to be 
defined by these obstacles and persevered with not only their own 
successes, but the success of others around them. We could not be 
prouder of a group of students than the ones that will be graduating in 
the next couple of weeks. On behalf of Walt Whitman, congratulations 
to all our seniors on this momentous occasion, and we hope noth-
ing but the best in what your future has in store for you. 

This is a reminder to all parents of juniors and seniors that next week, 
on June 16th and June 17th, Walt Whitman High School will be hold-
ing its annual Junior and Senior proms. We look forward to seeing all 
our students dressed up for an amazing night of food and outstanding 
company. If you have any questions about either prom, we ask that 
you please contact the main office.  Again, congratulations to both our 
students and parents. We look forward to seeing you at prom.

This past Tuesday, the Theater Honor Society put on an amazing 
show, Twelve Angry Jurors, a drama production based on the book 
Twelve Angry Men.   It was so nice to see our students on stage, show-
casing such an ability and talent. We would like to extend our thanks 
and congratulations to our senior students within the theater program. 
Your leadership and dedication will be sorely missed. 
 
Attention all Whitman parents and students.  The Mercy Benefit Con-
cert is live and outdoors this Friday at 6:45pm.  There will be tons 
of good music and good, good people.  It is truly a great way to end 
the school year. Depending on the weather, we will be on the lawn 
outside the South Cafe...so bring a lawn chair or blanket...tickets are 
$10. 
 
Seniors who have not yet purchased a cap and gown, please come 
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to the Main Office any day this week or next.  $28 cash gets you a 
cap, gown, and a 2021 tassel.  Those who ordered cap and gowns 
online - your gowns will arrive on June 16th.  Please come by the 
Main Office any time after the 16th.  Finally, if anyone received a 
gown last year and needs to swap a 2020 tassel for a 2021, please 
bring your 2020 tassel to the Main Office. 

News from Mr. Eddie Smith, 
Principal of Stimson Middle School
A big thank you to the PTA for providing ice cream to our 7th and 
8th grade students today and Thursday.

This past Monday, Ms. Blaney, PTA Cultural Arts liaison, sched-
uled an assembly for our 7th graders, hosting Dialed Action Sports.  
The BMX team wowed our 7th graders with their skills on the ramp 
while reminding them about bicycle safety and the importance of 
staying drug free. 

This weekend Silas Wood and Stimson Middle School will be pre-
senting High School Musical Jr.  in the Stimson forum.

The performances are:

Saturday, June 12th, at 1 p.m. and 4 p.m.
Sunday, June 13th at 1 p.m. and 4 p.m.

Tickets are $10 each and can be purchased through the following link:

https://www.showtix4u.com/event-details/53940

As the end of this school year draws closer, please be reminded 
that the last day of full instruction will be on Friday, June 18th.  
The Final Exam Schedule can be found below and on the Stimson 
Homepage.

Please mark your calendars for the last few events that celebrate 
our 8th graders, as they move on to high school.  On Friday, June 
18th, the PTA has worked collaboratively with Food Services and 
Ms. Sheila Buhse, to host a breakfast and yearbook signing for 
our 8th graders.  That evening, as the sun sets on their 8th grade 
journey, WWHS will host the 8th Grade Bon Voyage Dance from 
6-8pm.  Tickets are being sold during homeroom.  Finally, on June 
21st, at 8:30am, Stimson will hold the 8th Grade Awards Cere-
mony on the outdoor basketball court in the rear of the building.  
In the event of inclement weather, the ceremony will be held 
inside with students only.  Let’s cross our fingers for a blue sky 
day!

Jonas Wagner
Licensed Broker / Owner
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News from Mr. Steve Toto, 
Principal of Silas Wood Sixth-Grade School
Please note the Silas Wood June 
calendar presented here for your 
convenience. More information is 
provided below on finals and end-
of-school.  Thank you.

Also, please note the following 
end dates for Silas Wood af-
ter-school programs:  Project Ex-
cel ends on Wednesday, June 9th; Project Hope and Homework Help 
end on Wednesday, June 16th. Thank you to all our Silas Superstars 
who helped make these programs so successful this school year!  
Also, please be reminded that students who are normally bus riders 
are not permitted to walk/ride a bike to or from school unless paren-
tal permission is first provided.  Parents/guardians must provide a 
signed, dated letter, including telephone number, specifically allowing 
your child to walk/ride a bike to and/or from home. Students may turn 
in such letters to our main office. Thank you for your cooperation and 
assistance.  

Greetings Silas Wood Families 
and Friends Past, Present & Fu-
ture. After a one-year hiatus from 
our Silas Wood Family Night, we 
are very excited to announce the 
return of one of Silas Wood’s most 
loved and exciting traditions: The 
NYCFC (New York City Football 
Club) Silas Wood Family Outing! 
At this one-of-its-kind event, our 
Silas Wood group will be provid-
ed with excellent, all-us-together, 
seating. It’s a chance to spend 
some quality time together un-
der the stars, getting to know 
each other outside of our regular 
school setting, while we watch the stars of NYCFC vs. the MLS Cup 
Champion Columbus Crew team battle it out on the field. Whether 
already a fan or someone interested in finding out what is so excit-
ing about this great NY Soccer team, here is a fantastic opportunity 
to see the action live and in person. The game is sure to be great and 
the company equally so. Tickets are limited, so we encourage any-
one interested to respond as soon as you can - - see flier attached 
which was backpacked home with Silas Students and is available 
from our main office. Hope to see you there.

Thank you for your generosity in sending donations to “The Laundry 
Project”; these can be turned in up to June 11th. What is the Laundry 
Project? Teaming with our beloved NYCFC (New York City Football 
Club) and with Current Initiatives, Silas family and friends contribute 
laundry supplies and related items to assist families in need with get-
ting their laundry done.  Any donations should be brought directly to 
Silas Wood.  Many thanks to one and all.
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Don’t forget Silas Wood’s Second Annual FIELD DAY coming up on 
Thursday, June 10th (rain date, Friday, June 11th).  All virtual and al-
ternate-day hybrid students are invited to attend; please call our office 
to advise. (Please note that virtual and alternate-day hybrid students 
must arrange transportation as buses cannot accommodate outside 
the regular schedule) Events will take place throughout the day, so all 
participants should plan on spending a full school day at Silas. 

The Invitations are out and Silas 
Wood is eagerly anticipating our 
LUAU DINNER & PARTY with lots 
of good food, games, and great 
music. The Luau is scheduled 
for Monday, June 14th, from 6 to 
8:30, with a rain date of Tuesday, 
June 15th. Please take a look at 
our flier which was emailed and 
sent home last week. Tickets are 
on sale through June 11th, and 
are selling like hotcakes! Silas 
Wood, we hope to see you there 
- - please note that donations of 
water and pre-wrapped dessert/

snack items are most welcome. Please bring to the Silas Wood front 
door entranceway any school day until 4 pm.

Theater and Music Lovers! Come on out to Stimson Middle School on 
Saturday, June 13th, or Sunday, June 14th, at either 1pm or 4pm (or, 
better, yet, see it more than once!) to see HIGH SCHOOL MUSICAL, 
JR., featuring the mega-talents of Silas and Stimson students.

Please make note of these im-
portant dates regarding finals, 
etc. ALL SILAS WOOD RE-
MAINING SCHOOL DAYS ARE 
FULL DAYS—We do not have 
any half or shortened days. Be-
low is a copy of the Silas Wood 
Sixth Grade Center Final Exam 
Schedule. Final Exam days will 
follow the bell schedule provid-
ed here (which, FYI, duplicates 
the schedule used during this 
year’s I-Ready testing).

All students will follow this schedule with Virtual students and 
Hybrid students (on Hybrids’ remote days) taking their Final Ex-
ams, to be provided by their teachers, remotely via Chromebook.
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The last school day at Silas Wood will be Wednesday, June 23rd; Silas 
Wood students will not attend school after this date.  Please note all 
students’ lockers must be cleaned out prior to June 23rd. Thank you 
very much. 

News from Mr. Anthony Ciccarelli,
Principal of Birchwood Intermediate School
It is the time of year when we celebrate the accomplishments of our 5th 
Grade students at our Moving-Up Ceremony.  We are excited to say 
that we will be holding our 5th Grade Moving-Up Ceremony in person 
at Birchwood this year. We will be holding this ceremony in the Birch-
wood gymnasium. Due to space limitations we are only able to invite 
two members maximum from a student’s family to attend the event.  
We will be live streaming the event for those who can not attend.

Monday, June 14th
Mrs. Wright/Ms. Marsh-9:45am
Mrs. Ortiz- 10:45am
Mrs. DelGiorno/Mrs. Maddy-1pm

Tuesday, June 15th
Mrs. Fantozzi-9:45am
Mrs. Gruttadauria/Mrs. Tohill-10:45am 
Mrs. Rufrano-1pm

Wednesday, June 16th
Mr. Ryan 9:45am
Ms. Adde-10:45am
Mrs. Springston/Ms. Nieroda-1pm

Thursday, June 17th
Mrs. Guittard/Mrs. Sheehan- 9:45am
Mrs. Correll-10:45am

News from Dr. Gayle Steele, 
Principal of Maplewood Intermediate School
We were happy to have second graders from Countrywood visit Ma-
plewood last week. Our future third graders participated in a tour of the 
building. They were able to meet some of our teachers and get an idea 
of what life will be like for them at Maplewood beginning in September. 
Thank you to Mr. Levy and his staff for helping to coordinate this.
  
Our fifth graders enjoyed a wonderful kickball tournament on Tuesday, 
June 8th. Thank you to Mrs. Gross and Mr. Slovak for doing a great 
job organizing a fun day for our students. And thank you to our PTA for 
providing our students with a great lunch and ices.

We are currently preparing for the in-person Moving-Up Ceremonies 
for our fifth grade students. We will have individual ceremonies for 
each class in the gymnasium at Maplewood. Due to space limitations 
we are only able to invite two members, maximum, from a student’s 
family to attend the event. Our classes will be recognized using the 
following schedule:

Tuesday, June 15th 
Brew/Decrescenzo/Winters - 9:45 am 
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Fauci/Rasdall/Lettieri/Frouws - 11:00 am 
Lourenco/Maggio - 12:15 pm 

Wednesday, June 16th
Ciccarelli/Pellegrino - 9:45am
Garafalo/Palmieri - 11:00 am
Hatton/Zuhoski - 12:15 pm

Thursday, June 17th  
Gomez/Ventura - 9:45 am     
Servedio/Kennedy - 11:00 am   
Grimaldi/Clancy/Ortiz/Trzaska  - 12:15 pm
                                                                                         
News from Dr. Annie Michaelian, 
Principal of Oakwood Primary Center
Our Oakwood students were happy to participate in Field Day this 
week in their new Oakwood Kindness shirts!  They played games 
and cheered each other on during their morning sessions on the back 
field. A special thanks to Mr. Russell, Mr. Rosa, and Mr. Monteleone 
for all of their hard work in putting together the great days for our 
students.  All of the students had bottled water and the perfect end 
of Field Day fun with Italian ices, which was provided by the PTA.  
Thank you to our Physical Education team, our PTA, and our faculty 
and staff for your time and efforts to make this a great day for our 
students!

This Thursday evening, we look forward to meeting our incoming 
Kindergarten Parents during one of the three available appointment 
times we have scheduled.  Please be sure to sign up for one of the 
sessions on the Google form sent from Oakwood. This informative 
evening will introduce our parents to members of the Oakwood Fami-
ly. Please join us, as we can’t wait to meet our new Oakwood families.  
Remember, this evening is for adults only, as a special orientation 
will be held for students in August. 

Kindergarten Registration continues for the 2021-2022 School Year.  
Please be sure to visit the South Huntington website for the Online 
Registration System to submit documents for registering your child 
for the 2021-2022 school year.  If you have any questions, please 
feel free to reach out so we can assist you.  We are looking forward 
to meeting our incoming students. We are reaching out to our families 
with this information to help with the screening process.

Looking ahead…Remember that our last two days of school, June 
24th and 25th, will be traditional early release days, where we will 
dismiss students at 10:30am, with a bus departure of approximately 
10:45 from the school lot. Students will be served a cereal breakfast 
on these days. If you plan on picking up your child, please be sure to 
send in a note to your child’s teacher to allow for a smooth dismissal. 

Have a cool and happy week!
#theoakwoodway #kindness

News from Mr. Mitchell Levy, 
Principal of Countrywood Primary Center 
Last Friday was very special for Countrywood, as Walt Whitman Se-
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niors, who had come through Countrywood over a decade ago, had 
an opportunity to come back and walk the halls of their Primary School 
with our entire student body and staff in the hallways, with signs and 
banners of congratulations and good wishes.   It was beautiful to see 
some of our staff reconnecting with their former kindergarten, first, and 
second-grade students.  If you haven’t already had a chance, check 
out Countrywood’s social media pages for some great pictures of this 
event.  

It has certainly been a busy week at Countrywood.  Thank you to our 
PTA who has partnered with us to bring back our first, in-person, book 
fair in over a year.  A HUGE thank you to the Countrywood staff who 
assisted us in staffing the registers.  This has truly been a shining ex-
ample of a strong home/school partnership that benefits the students 
of Countrywood!  

Thank you to Mr. Barrett and Ms. Reichert who have worked tirelessly 
to bring back a crowd favorite - Field Day!   While this year’s activities 
may look a bit different, a great time has been had by all who have 
participated thus far, and we know that will continue for the classes 
who participate later in the week.  It was wonderful to see so many of 
our virtual students participating in the festivities as well.  

A friendly reminder that Kindergarten registration is well underway.  If 
you, or a family member or neighbor has a child who will be entering 
Kindergarten next year, please be sure to register as soon as possi-
ble.  All of the information can be found on the district website.  

Looking ahead to next week, we are excited for our 2nd-grade stu-
dents to participate in our end-of-year 2nd grade celebration.  Thank 
you to our PTA for providing a DJ, Pizza, Ices, and water for the event.  
We are excited to give them a wonderful send-off as they leave us for 
Maplewood (and Birchwood) next year!   

We wish you a wonderful week ahead. Please continue to check out 
our social media pages to get a glimpse into all of the fun and exciting 
end-of-year events taking place.  

News from South Huntington Educational 
Foundation, SHEF

    If you haven’t already heard the news about the upcoming Ama-
zon Prime Day announcement… it’s coming soon… on June 21st and 
22nd - a special annual event for Amazon Prime members.  ’Tis the 
season to fill your shopping cart and get the deals of the year during 
this 48-hour blitz!  At no additional cost to you, Amazon gives back .5 
% of every order to SHEF every time you shop!

    Member or not, the easiest way to support SHEF year-round is to 
shop with Smile.Amazon.Com Set the South Huntington Education-
al Foundation as your charity of choice and it always remembers!

    Smile.Amazon.Com has been so successful, allowing Amazon to 
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make charitable contributions to organizations world-wide, that they re-
cently launched this ability on their Amazon app for you now too! Direc-
tions are here if you wish to set it up on your app:

 1. Open the website or your Amazon app on your phone 
 2. Select the main menu & tap on “AmazonSmile” within 
     Programs & Features 
 3. Select “South Huntington Educational Foundation” as your  
     charity of choice
 4. Follow the on-screen instructions to activate 
     AmazonSmile in the mobile app 

News from SEPTA – Maureen Basedow
Special Education PTA is very proud and grateful to have installed our 
new Board members for the 2021-2022 school year.  We appreciate all 
our parents that volunteered, and we look forward to another amazing, 
fun and exciting new school year together!

The Weeks to Come
Please log on to your school’s website and social media accounts for 
more information.

Whitman Sports

Stimson Sports
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In an effort to make our weekly newsletter more convenient, each of the 
flyers we receive are listed below. Click on the one that interests you 
and you will be automatically linked to that flyer.

Summer 
2021 
Youth 

Basketball
Program

NEYSA
May/June

Tennis 
Lessons

Become a 
Wildcat
Booster

Club
Member!

HBC
 Soccer 
Spring 
2021 

Registration

Summer 
Art 

Adventure 
2021

Sign-up 
here for 

SH Public 
Library 

E-Newsletter

across the street from Lazy Boy

Girls 
Scouts 
Daisy 

For A Day

Kids 
Dekhockey 
Registration 
Now - 6/27

Join 
Boy 

Scouts 
Troop 68

Join 
Girl 

Scouts 
of Suffolk 

County

discover your hidden smile
Mita A. Parikh, DMD

Hidden Smiles Orthodontics
864 West Jericho Turnpike 

Suite B
Huntington, NY 11743

631-824-6353

www.HiddenSmiles.com 

Camp W
Day

 Camp
2021

Gan Isreal 
Day Camp
Open for 
Summer

2021!

Science 
& Sailing 
Summer 

Programs

TOPSoccer
Special 
Needs 

Division

The Whaling
Museum’s 
Summer

Camp 2021

Town of 
Huntington 

Summer 
Camp 2021

English

Town of 
Huntington 

Summer 
Camp 2021

Spanish

Gan Isreal 
Day Camp
Tentative 

Camp
Schedule

Art League 
of LI

Pre-College 
Portfolio 

Development

S.T.E.A.M.
Summer
Camps

http://www.brianmgill.com/
http://www.safebathli.com
http://www.VillageEastGifted.com
https://www.villageeastgifted.com/
http://www.shufsd.org/Assets/Superintendent_Newsletter/Dr_Knott_Ad2.pdf
https://www.shufsd.org/Assets/Superintendent_Newsletter/Dr_Knott_Ad2.pdf
http://www.countyline.doitthebest.com
http://www.hbcsoccer.com
http://www.hbcsoccer.com/
http://www.mathnasium.com/huntington
https://www.mathnasium.com/huntington
https://cdn.sanity.io/files/0mhd58v5/production/47959cd4f915938d2eb91d3d4afc23d9596a2ee7.docx
https://cdn.sanity.io/files/0mhd58v5/production/c12726bfc62f30fe4c5453e7b68f95d9cff4596f.pdf
https://cdn.sanity.io/files/0mhd58v5/production/a913fae14a460acb4f79b8f8d11353af957a2807.pdf
https://www.wildcatbc.org/become-a-member
https://cdn.sanity.io/files/0mhd58v5/production/7bda5bc28d5902975e282a28ea0039c1e3bcf46a.pdf
https://cdn.sanity.io/files/0mhd58v5/production/2af3ab7253f0e8025fee5693e96b1e11914c7b13.pdf
https://stores.barnesandnoble.com/store/2327?view=
http://www.GCMazda.com
https://libraryaware.com/310/Subscribers/Subscribe?optInPageId=39331b79-693d-4354-9a40-eec99c8c584a
https://www.raymourflanigan.com/farmingdale-ny-furniture-mattress-store.aspx
https://cdn.sanity.io/files/0mhd58v5/production/531ea9303af89e2c08288d1c6042e73e9f4b583d.pdf
https://cdn.sanity.io/files/0mhd58v5/production/2a12e70e62965de44e253da501eed84958331a2e.pdf
https://cdn.sanity.io/files/0mhd58v5/production/62dbe4267a4fea035682abd72736f9771b3a4070.jpg
http://www.framingandartgallery.com
http://www.framingandartgallery.com/
https://cdn.sanity.io/files/0mhd58v5/production/b5604e3beb219739f0781e9a0d3453c4764092ab.pdf
http://hiddensmiles.com/
https://hiddensmiles.com/
http://campwdaycamp.com/
https://cdn.sanity.io/files/0mhd58v5/production/f603aac6f15e1c35ca06b2b1bb11ff8bab6322e6.jpg
https://cdn.sanity.io/files/0mhd58v5/production/dee4e348dd1ea407137f64401b18ee655e1c2668.pdf
https://cdn.sanity.io/files/0mhd58v5/production/e9b76cf9d065becd61171371a943111614db078b.pdf
https://cdn.sanity.io/files/0mhd58v5/production/0bc39527d79972eb84c71046a3dfc7d270abb8d7.jpg
https://cdn.sanity.io/files/0mhd58v5/production/d3035ca8acd63e03f4759e4adf377200501c6623.png
https://cdn.sanity.io/files/0mhd58v5/production/6c0ab4461988f0d74dae2f4a12f9e59abcb3dc78.png
https://cdn.sanity.io/files/0mhd58v5/production/5d30a9e337668a87f760fd6d5580b7b2c15fca8d.jpg
https://cdn.sanity.io/files/0mhd58v5/production/a62f25c72cc8cef1a7fa0f965278535b9bb1d3aa.jpg
https://cdn.sanity.io/files/0mhd58v5/production/d3a900d29e3d48806e00cf801ef539b71c8e55be.pdf


1 Schwab Road 
Huntington Station, NY 11746

TFCU Can 
Help Make Your 

Financial Dreams 
A Reality. 

TeachersFCU.org

LEARN MORE

PROUD SUPPORTER OF 
SOUTH HUNTINGTON 

SCHOOLS

http://www.huntingtonhelps.com
https://huntingtonhelps.com/
http://www.springfieldrepair.com/
https://www.springfieldrepair.com/
http://www.amypodhurstacupuncture.com/
http://www.huntingtonjeep.com
http://www.brendelsofnewyork.com
https://www.brendelsbagels.com/
http://www.ftc.edu
http://www.leaguelineup.com/welcome.asp?url=sthstebaseball
http://www.TSHCamp.com
https://smythnora.com
http://www.northshoredance.net
http://www.hbcsoccer.com
http://www.mathnasium.com/huntington
http://www.thelighting-gallery.com
http://www.shufsd.org/Assets/Superintendent_Newsletter/Educator_App_(1).pdf
https://www2.raymourflanigan.com/store/ny/long-island-farmingdale-north.html
http://www.puzzlebreakLI.com
http://www.teachersFCU.org
https://www.teachersfcu.org//pages/index.php


COASTLINE POOLS & SPAS

250 W. JERICHO TPKE.
HUNTINGTON STATION, 

NY 11746
631-351-4571

www.coastlinepool.com

http://www.huntingtontaxes.com/
http://www.shufsd.org/Assets/Superintendent_Newsletter/Gustozo_Pizza_Ad_Master.pdf
http://www.coastlinepool.com
http://www.longislandhealingartslearningcenter.com
https://www.longislandhealingartslearningcenter.com/
http://www.coastlinepool.com
http://www.westhillsdentistry.com
http://www.shufsd.org/Assets/Superintendent_Newsletter/Hope_to_dream.pdf
https://www.shufsd.org/Assets/Superintendent_Newsletter/Hope_to_dream.pdf
http://li-orthopedicsolutions.com/
https://li-orthopedicsolutions.com/
http://www.shufsd.org/Assets/Superintendent_Newsletter/LittleLeagueSmallFryOffer.pdf
https://stores.barnesandnoble.com/store/2327?view=
https://adventureland.us/
https://adventureland.us/
http://www.embroidme-huntington.com
https://embroidme-huntington.com/
http://www.skuffyautobody.com
http://www.huntingtonmazda.com
http://www.GCMazda.com
http://www.ten-tigers.com
https://www.facebook.com/pages/Dont-Stop-Dancin/445562322148950


New Huntington Location
326 Walt Whitman Rd.

Huntington, NY 11746
631-444-5544

zprad.com

Supports 
South

Huntington
Schools

482 Walt Whitman Road
Melville NY, 11747

One Free Session
Good for You 
and a Friend

(first time guests and local 
residents only)

Melville Location
500 Walt Whitman Road

Melville, NY 11747
631-683-8311

http://www.suffolkCountyAcupuncture.com
https://suffolkcountyacupuncture.com/
http://www.zwangerpesiri.com/
http://zprad.com
http://FaustHarrisonPianos.com
https://faustharrisonpianos.com/
http://www.uncleg.com/
https://www.gohealthuc.com/nyc/long-island/huntington-station
https://huntington.northwell.edu/orthopedics
http://www.huntingtonhondacars.com/tcd/home/?tcdkwid=241213330&tcdcmpid=469249&tcdadid=74562940502&locale=en_US&gclid=CIud6KuD-84CFdgNgQodNCIMfw
https://www.huntingtonhondacars.com/tcd/home/?tcdkwid=241213330&tcdcmpid=469249&tcdadid=74562940502&locale=en_US&gclid=CIud6KuD-84CFdgNgQodNCIMfw
http://locations.jambajuice.com/ny/huntington/1100-e.-jericho-turnpike.html
https://www.orangetheoryfitness.com/
http://www.waltwhitman.org

